
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Due to COVID-19, multiple supply chains have been interrupted. Inflation rate is growing at a
rate that significantly increases our daily expenses. I believe almost every one will feel the same
if they frequently go for grocery shopping. I will appreciate the collective bargaining rights to
ensure we can maintain a standard of living.

Sincerely,

Haozhe An
Teaching Assistant
4650 Van Buren St, Riverdale Park, Maryland 20737
haozhe@umd.edu


